

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr M. Tate Senior Leadership Team Mr L. Lewis, Mr R. Rees, Mr G. Williams, Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mr S. Davies, Ms C. Prescott, Miss N. Williams

Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL

Tel: 01639 508540

8/10/18

Dear Parent / Carer,

Estyn is inspecting the school on Monday 5th November 2018 and they want parents' and carers' views. Please share your views in confidence at https://vir.estyn.gov.uk/ by the 18th October using the parent questionnaire link on that page and code provided by school in our printed letter. Paper copies are available at school upon request. Estyn will also be seeking the views of pupils, staff and governors during this time.

You are also invited to meet the inspectors at the school at 5pm on Monday 5th November.

A leaflet "Understanding inspections in school: A guide for parents and carers" is available on the school website to answer any questions regarding the process.

Can I thank you in advance for your views and your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Tate

Headteacher

